
Town of Summit  

 

The Town Board met in regular session on July 5th, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. at the firehall.  President Frank 

Eccles absent, members Dale Bauer & Kathleen Quale present.  Others present were: Norma Arend-

finance officer, Calvin Pies, Arlo Anderson, Jennica Pottebaum, Jim Thurman, Donn Richter, Sandy 

Lowery, Connie Brotzel, Kevin Christofferson, Scott Ulm, Sally, Larry Hayworth and Brooke Pies.          

  

Quale called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. Public communications:  Motion by Quale, second by 

Bauer to approve a building permit for Larry Hayworth.  Motion carried.  There was an inquiry about 

treating gravel for dust.  Donn Richter inquired about moving his storage container again that is not 

allowed as an accessory building in our zoning.  Kathy will follow up with First District.  Motion by 

Quale, second by Bauer to approve a one day liquor license for the SAEG on July 17th at the park for 

Fog Fest.   Motion carried.           

  

Motion by Quale, second by Bauer to approve the minutes, financial reports and claims as presented. 

Motion carried. *Insert Claims  

  

Old Business:  The plans & estimates will be completed by Aason Engineering for the new 

development north of town by the end of the week.       

 

There will be a hearing for the Ash Street imminent domain legal issue on August 23rd at 2:15pm at 

the courthouse in Sisseton.   

   

Delinquent water bills were discussed.   

  

New Business:  A letter from the Department of Ag & Natural Resources regarding a lack of a certified 

operator was read.  

 

A maintenance position ad prepared by Norma was given to the board and read to those in 

attendance.   The ad will be put on facebook, on the Town’s website and in the state-wide classifieds 

after Pete approves. 

 

Dale Bauer took the oath of office. 

Daycare:  Daycare currently has 18 kids.   The daycare will need 1 part time person for when school 

starts.  They will have another fundraiser at Fog Fest.   

Maintenance:  Jim will work on getting the water sample to the state Tuesday with Norma’s help.   

 

Lake Area Vet Clinic will be at the Summit Fire Hall Saturday, August 7th from 8:30 to noon for annual 

pet vaccinations.   

 

The next regular town board meeting will be Tuesday, August 3rd, 2021 at 7:00pm at the town fire 

hall.     

 

Norma Arend, Finance Officer, Town of Summit  
 

 


